MESQUITE

February 20, 2025

Mr. Eric J. Gallt, P.E.
Director of Public Works
City of Mesquite

1515 North Galloway Ave.
Mesquite, TX 75149

Subject: Annual Pavement Lifting Project- City Contract No. 2025-025
Recommendation of Award of Contract

Dear Mr. Gallt,

On January 22, 2025, one bid was received for the above referenced project. The
following bid:

PJM Construction LLC (Foamworks)  $ 472,500.00
We have reviewed the qualification information provided by the low bidder, PJM
Construction LLC (Foamworks). PJM Construction LLC (Foamworks) has done work for

the City of Mesquite, and based on project history listed they appear to be a qualified
bidder.

We recommend that the City of Mesquite award the Annual Pavement Lifting Project (City
Contract No. 2025-025) to PJM Construction LLC (Foamworks) in the amount of
$472,500.00.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
(_%Lvm )qa\tZ(M
John Mears, P.E., CFM
City Engineer

Attachment: Bid Tabulation



